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Process for Current Eighth Graders Seeking Open Enrollment to a PUSD High School 
 

 
 

Priority Enrollment Dates: On or before December 1st 

All Open Enrollment Applications should submit directly to the high school. 
 

Question/Scenario Answer 
I currently reside outside of the PUSD district, but my child 
currently attends a PUSD elementary school on Open 
Enrollment.  I would like my child to attend the High School 
that the elementary feeds into.  Do I still complete a new 
Open Enrollment Application?  

Yes - An Open Enrollment Application must be completed and 
submitted to the high school for your child to attend the high 
school that his/her elementary school automatically feeds 
into.  

My child currently attends the PUSD elementary school 
designated for my residence.  However, I would like my child 
to attend a different high school than the one that my 
elementary feeds. 
 

Yes - An Open Enrollment Application must be submitted to 
the chosen high school for your child to attend a different 
PUSD high school.   

My child currently attends a PUSD elementary school on 
open enrollment, but I reside in the attendance area for the 
high school I would like to attend.  Do I need to complete an 
Open Enrollment form?  

No - An Open Enrollment Application is not needed for 
students attending the high school designated for their 
residence. Contact the high school and let them know your 
intention to attend there. 

My child currently attends an elementary school/junior high 
school outside of PUSD, but I reside within PUSD boundaries.  
Do I need to complete an Open Enrollment to attend the 
PUSD high school designated for our residence? 

No – Open Enrollment is not required if you reside within the 
high school boundaries.  Complete the online registration 
process when it is available for the next school year. 

I currently reside outside of PUSD and my child attends an 
elementary/junior high outside of PUSD.  I would like my 
child to attend a PUSD high school.  Do I complete an Open 
Enrollment Application? 

Yes - An Open Enrollment Application must be completed and 
submitted to the high school of your choice.  

 

If application is submitted prior to December 1st, you will be notified of acceptance status by 
the last Friday of the Fall Semester. 

 


